SCHOOL OFFICE CONTACT DETAILS
TEL: 020 8394 3532
EMAIL: Officel@wallacefields-
jun.surrey.sch.uk

WEEKLY BULLETIN

SUMMER TERM 2019
Friday 10" May

SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL /IN BOOKBAGS

e Year 6 Leavers' Yearbook e Years 3 & 4 Mini Red Tennis Tournament
e Challengers Club starting tonight 9th May e Film Night Cancelled
e Year5 & 6 Specific - Outstanding Trip Payment e SATS Timetable and Friday Fun day information

e Year 6 Sats Week 13-16th May 2019

KEY DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

All week e Year 6 National Test Week (SATSs)

Friday 17t" May e Year 6 Friday Fun Day
e Blue House Mufti Day
e Selected pupils — Year 6 boys cricket tournament 12.15-17.30

IMPORTANT - WHOLE SCHOOL

BLUE HOUSE MUFTI - FRIDAY 17" MAY 2019
Well done to Blue House who achieved the most team points for last term and they have been rewarded with a mufti
day on Friday 17" May where they can wear mufti including their house colour.

OUTDOOR LEARNING WEEK — 20" May 2019
A week of exciting outdoor learning and visitors planned for the week commencing Monday 20" May. Follow our
activity on Twitter.

HALF TERM AND OTHER DATES

We have received confirmation from Epsom and Ewell Borough Council that the school will be used for polling for the
European Election on Thursday 23" May 2019, the school will therefore be closed. Here is the link to the polling
petition should you wish to support it: https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/244383. We have an INSET day already
arranged on Friday 24" May and Monday 3rd June — timed to coincide with an INSET day at Wallace Fields Infant School.
So children will break up for half term on Wednesday 22" May and return to school on Tuesday 4™ June 2019.

YEAR 3

SPELLING HOMEWORK

Spelling Shed is a fantastic way to engage the children with the spellings they are currently learning in Read Write Inc.
and the statutory Year 3 spellings. Tasks on Spelling Shed will be set in place of fortnightly spelling homework, as it is
very interactive. The children were shown how to access current spelling list we have been working on. Their login
details are in their reading diaries. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us!

YEAR 4

LEARNING DOME ON THURSDAY 6" JUNE
The Learning Dome visit has been rearranged and will now be coming in to see Year 4 on Thursday 6% June.



https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/244383

YEAR 6

YEAR 6: NATIONAL TEST (SATS) WEEK —COMMENCING 13" MAY 2019

Next week the Year 6 children will be sitting the KS2 tests and we aim to maintain a calm atmosphere around the school
to prevent distractions. We prefer to be very low key about the tests as the children are well prepared and only expect
they do their best and hopefully enjoy the papers. It may be helpful for them to have an early night on Sunday! If for
any reason your child is unwell on the morning of the test, please call the school as early as possible on 0208 393 0350.
We are very much looking forward to Fun Friday.

FUN FRIDAY for Year 6

Fun Friday has been laid on as a treat for the children on Friday 17™ May. Children are asked to bring a small picnic and
non-fizzy drink for the end of the day. Fun games and activities have been planned and the PTA have kindly offered to
arrange for the ice cream van to turn up for all the children! Our Sports Coach, Coach Joe will also be helping us to run
the afternoon. We still need at least 3 to 4 more volunteers please. Please email Mrs Day on deputy@wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk. Mrs Wilson will be taking some cricketers to their tournament on Friday afternoon, so we wish them

good luck. Apparently, victory is in sight!

YEAR 6 — FRENCH RESIDENTIAL TRIP

If you have not yet paid your final instalment for the forthcoming French Trip, £90 is now overdue. All passports and
EHICs for the French trip should be sent into the School Office no later than Friday 17™" May. Please also send in €20
pocket money (ideally in smaller denominations) in a named wallet after half term.

SEX EDUCATION FILM PREVIEW FOR PARENTS (Y6)
On Thursday 6 June 3.30-4.00pm we will be showing in 6C a preview of the sex education and relationship films, which
will be shown to the Year 6 children on the 7th June. All Year 6 parents and carers are welcome.

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ YEARBOOK

It's that time of year again where we are starting to plan the Year 6 Leavers’ Yearbook. The book will have a page
dedicated to each child as well as other photos from school trips, sporting events, assemblies and class activities. It will
be a lovely keepsake for the children as they move up to their new schools. There will be a copy, from a previous year,
available to look at in the office from next week if you'd like to do so. If you would rather you child did not feature in
the book, please email the school office by Monday 20th May on Officel @wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk. If you are
happy for them to be in it, you don't need to do anything... at this stage! Further details about what information will be
needed from your child to complete the book will be coming out after the SATS week. Many thanks, Kate Wakeham

PTA

FEEDBACK TO PTA AFTER FILM NIGHT CANCELLED

Unfortunately due to lack of volunteers, the Film Night was cancelled on Thursday. Refunds will be issued to those who
have already paid for their tickets. The PTA would really value feedback on why this previously popular event has not
had a good uptake this time. We do understand how busy families are, and that some nights are more difficult than
others to volunteer to help the school. The school needs our fundraising more than ever, and we want to make sure
that we get it right going forwards, so if you do have any feedback, please let us know via

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/groups/wfispta/ If you prefer to contact us in another way, you can email us on
wfispta@gmail.com or drop a note in for us in the school office, marked for one of our attention - the PTA are Fran
Madel, Lucky Patton, Claire White and Vicki Churchill. Thank you for your ongoing support. WFJS PTA
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